
We are writing on behalf of The Quogue Junior Theater Troupe with the hopes that we may

provide information on applications for the Summer 2023 program. For photos and more detailed

information, please visit our Troupe website qjtt.org. Our 45th season begins early July and the

performances are held in August. The QJTT is open to children ages 9-13 and teens 14-18

interested in acting, singing, and dancing. There are two musical performances: INTO THE
WOODS and ANNIE JR. Technical positions in lighting and sound are also available for high

school and college-age students.

QJTT is located in the Quogue Community Hall. The five and seven week time commitments of

rehearsals and performances allow for children and teens to participate in a variety of other

summer activities. Each year we accept approximately 25 students for the Teen production and 40

students for the Youth production.

We would like you to print and share this information with your students so that they may know

the joys of participation in a QJTT Summer Musical Production. Please follow us on Facebook

(@Quogue Junior Theater Troupe) and Instagram (@qjtt_official) or on our wesbite at qjtt.org.

Registration opens on April 10th and will close on June 1st. If you wish to participate you will be

sent registration materials. Please contact Sue Prior, artistic director of QJTT, for questions and

further  information: Sue10533@aol.com

Thank you so much for your time and we look forward to hearing from you!


